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Please accept the following as my year-end statement in my capacity as chair of the Clearinghouse 
Committee: 
 
"The Clearinghouse Committee reviewed three (3) requests for a grievance hearing.  All three cases 
were referred to the Academic Freedom and Tenure (CAFT) Committee.  I received one request for 
information about options for resolving a governance issue within an academic unit via email.  I 
explained the options specified in ACD 509--2, and referred the faculty member to this document via 
email. The faculty member responded via email that mediation would be pursued. 
 
The Clearinghouse Committee worked with Charles Barbee in the Senate Office to revise the online 
"Grievance Services Request Form" to allow faculty members requesting service to type directly onto 
the form and print a hard copy of the completed form.  We think this is helpful to the faculty member 
seeking services, and it makes reading the form easier for the committee given the challenges of hand-
written forms. 
 
I have no additional recommendation." 
 
Thank you,  
 
Elsie Moore 
Chair of the Clearinghouse Committee 
 


